
  
 

Downtown Sacramento Route Changes-Due to demolition and construction work related to the Sacramento 
Entertainment and Sports Center (ESC) in downtown Sacramento, a portion of the Yolobus routes and bus stops in 
downtown Sacramento are expected to change.  Note that these changes are not expected to happen until on or after 
August 23, 2014.  The exact date depends on when the construction contractor is finished with the bus stop improvements.   
The key things to know are that the bus stops on L Street between 10th and 5th Streets will no longer be available to buses 
on or after August 23rd and that West Sacramento route 240 will operate along the same streets as routes 40 and 41 in 
downtown Sacramento.   

The following new locations will be available for boarding and de-boarding passengers: 

• 9th Street, just south of L Street 

The developer is extending the length of this bus stop in order to accommodate at least two buses at a time.  Four 
transit systems currently use this bus stop to board passengers, and Yolobus will be the 5th. 

• Capitol Mall, between 8th and 7th Streets 

Yolobus is providing two bus shelters and some bus benches for this stop and RT and Yolobus will both be 
installing two real-time LED signs that will show you when (in minutes) your bus is due.  The new bus stop should 
be able to accommodate 4-5 buses at one time. 

• 5th Street, just north of Capitol Mall 

This bus stop, including RT bus shelter, is being moved ½ block further south on 5th Street.  Our buses will be able 
to use this stop for several inbound (to Sacramento) and outbound (to Yolo County) trips. 

 

The map on the following page shows part of the outbound (to Yolo County) routing that will be changing.    If 
you have any questions, please call (530 666-2877 or (916) 371-2877. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


